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In the Spotlight:

Read more on the back!

Find us on Facebook 

to Stay Connected!

 
Be sure to follow us on Twitter! 

@NationalTEECA
Do you have a story or indi-
vidual that you would like 
to honor? Send it in and be       
featured in our newsletter for 

all to see.

Happy New Se-
mester! Time is 

running out to submit 
your application to 
be a National Officer!  
Make sure to submit 
one before time runs 
out!! 

Election nomi-
nations will be 

accepted until Feb-
ruary 2nd at 11:59 
P.M.  When deciding 
if you would like to be 
an International Of-
ficer, remember that 
there are different 
positions.   There are 
five positions, four 
electable positions.  
The positions include 
Reporter, Secretary, 
Vice-President, Presi-
dent-Elect, and Pres-
ident.  If you would 

like to be President, 
you will first be Presi-
dent-Elect.

The International 
Officer election 

nominations will re-
quire you to fill out 
a student/university 
agreement form, In-
ternational Officer 
nomination form, 
two letters of recom-
mendation, one page 
resume, campaign 
video, and an optional 
photo of self.  
This informa-
tion can be 
found on our 
website, www.
teeca.org un-
der the ‘Officer 
Elections’ tab.  
After you have 
filled out all 

the required informa-
tion, email your appli-
cation to Frasier Dew, 
International Presi-
dent at dewf@uni.edu.  

International Officer 
nomination dead-

line: February 2nd at 
11:59 P.M.

 ?



•	Upcoming Events 
and Deadlines:

•	February 2nd: Offi-
cer Election Forms 
Due

•	March 20th: Nation-
al ITEEA Conference 
Registration Dead-
line

•	April 12th-14th: Na-
tional ITEEA Con-
ference, Atlanta, GA

Dr. Trevor Robinson
Advisor trevor.robinson@usu.edu
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Frasier Dew
President dewf@uni.edu

Matthew Halfacre
Vice President halfacm1@tcnj.edu

Samantha Moorzitz
President Elect Moorzis1@tcnj.edu

Al Gallo
Secretary asgallo@millersville.edu

Benjamin Applegate
Reporter bapple52@uni.edu
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Bylaws Rewrite: The National Officer 
Team has worked hard and has come up 	

	 with a few changes to our TEECA By		
	 laws.  

	 The changes should have be read over in 
upcoming month (January-February).       	

	 We ask that you provide us with feed 		
      back following your club reading of them.   	
	 (February-March).  In March and April,        	
	 the National Officer Team will read your  	
	 feedback and make any necessary adjust		
      ments.  In April, at the National Confer		
	 ence, we will formally vote on the new 		
	 bylaws.  	


